Contact: Communications & Community Outreach Department 8136 Groby Road, University City, MO 63130

Communications@ucityschools.org (314) 290-4001 - Fax: (314) 725-7846

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE March 18, 2020

## **Spotlight on Literacy Expo Featuring** Award-Winning Storyteller Bobby Norfolk has been Canceled

University City, MO – The School District of University City has extended spring break preliminarily through April 3 in response to the COVID-19 coronavirus. All after-school and evening activities, including sports and practices and childcare, are postponed during this time.

The inaugural Spotlight on Literacy Expo is one of several planned events that are being postponed, or canceled. The following list of events which were scheduled between late March and early April may be rescheduled at a later date:

- Meet and Greet with Dr. Grace Lee, newly named principal of Brittany Woods Middle School - March 23
- Music in Our Schools concert March 25
- Board of Education Meeting March 26
- University City Education Foundation Meet the Candidates Night March 29
- University City Education Dine-Out at Salt and Smoke March 31
- Spotlight on Literacy Expo April 1
- All Strings Concert April 2
- Flynn Park Trivia Night April 3 (tentatively rescheduled for May 22)

For more information on what's happening in the School District of University City, be sure to regularly check our website: www.ucityschools.org.

#UCLionPride



